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Connie Bolinger 
Fort Wayne, Indiana

Dr. J.N. Sheahan 
Mathematics Department 
University College Galway 
National University of Ireland 
Ireland

Dear Editor,
(...) As I browsed through my Fall 1994 and 
Winter 1995 issues, I was reminded of how 
much I enjoy your publication. In the Fall 
issue, I enjoyed the “Egg War” story 
immensely; as I read it, I couldn’t help

Dear Editor,
(...) I would like to take this opportunity to 
congratulate you for your excellent work. It 
is always with great anticipation that I wait 
for my copy of the Quarterly.

Cst. P. Caron 
Iqaluit Detachment 
Northwest Territories

As for the Winter issue, I was very much 
amused by your article on the “Baptism of 
Safety Bear”. Your highly interesting article 
concerning the “Yukon Centennial”, made 
me wish I was there to join in on their cel­
ebrations. Your article on the “Arctic Patrol 
to Lupin Mine” gave me goose bumps; to 
think that those huge, heavy orc truck roll 
along those treacherous ice roads only a 
few inches thick.

Your Winter 1995 cover is by far the most 
beautiful Quarterly cover I’ve ever seen. 
The vision of a Mountie in Red Serge with 
his dog team in harness with the snow cov­
ered mountains in the background... it was 
breathtaking.

Both these issues, in my mind, were excep­
tional. They were entertaining, informative 
and inspiring, from cover to cover. I eager­
ly look forward to receiving each new issue 
of the Quarterly.

wondering if a similar event might be ben­
eficial in my own community. I was also 
very interested in the “Interpol 2000” arti­
cle; I’ve always been curious about its 
structure and the reason for being. The arti­
cle on the “History of the Tipstaff’ was also 
very interesting and informative; I never 
knew of it’s existence and significance even 
though I have read quite a lot about the 
RCMP over the years.

Letters to the editor...
NX BOUQUETS

Dear Editor,
I am grateful for the two issues I have 
received hitherto, which are both very 
interesting and of very high quality. I wish 
you and all members of the RCMP contin­
uing success.
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